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Enbridge Northern Gateway Project
Joint Review Panel

Letter of Comment

Contact information and written comments will be placed on the public registry for this project.

Hard copy filings may be made by mail, courier, hand delivery or fax at the address below.
Joint Review Panel - Enbridge Northern Gateway Project
444 Seventh Avenue S.W., 2nd floor mailroom
Calgary, Alberta T2P 0X8

Facsimile: (403) 292-5503, or toll free at 1-877-288-8803

Date: 01/02/2012

Contact Information

Name: Shirriff, Charles Address: 1006 Cresc Rd W
Title: City: Portage la Prairie
Organization: Province: MB

Telephone: (204) 857-5635 Postal Code: R1N 0Z3
Facsimile: Email: shirriff@gmail.com

Please ensure that your letter of comment includes:

e the nature of your interest in the application
¢ comments on the application

e any relevant information that will explain or support your comments

Comments
Attach additional pages if necessary.

As a citizen of Canada | have grave concerns about the future health and welfare of our great country.

Specifically, our environment is OBVIOUSLY facing grave danger in the not distant future from rampant development
of the TAR sands (they maybe produce oil, but they consist of TAR SANDS) which entail horrific tailing ponds and
huge use of the areas water supply.

To put in a pipeline for the purpose of moving the product of the tar sands to the west coast is foolish (listen to the
First Nations people it is their life and land that is being endangered).
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To use a pipeline to move the bitumen to the west coast in order to ship it in huge tankers across the ocean is nothin(gsgg%)
less than criminal stupidity. We already IMPORT fuel into Canada.

WE NEED TO BUILD A CANADIAN OIL REFINERY IN ALBERTA to make Canada more fuel independent and to avoid
the massive movement of fossil fuel materials BACK AND FORTH.

This isn't rocket science - just common sense. Many of the arguments for the pipe line are thinly veiled attempts to
line the pockets of large companies who (like our current Federal government) do not have any concern for the future
of Canada - it is NOT all about the economy. It is about the future of our countries existence.

There are too many empty and deceitful words and not enough common sense thinking.

PLEASE - NO MORE PIPE LINES. We already have way too many of them.
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